August 5, 2019

Via Hand Delivery

Ms. Lora W. Johnson, Clerk of Council
New Orleans City Council

Room 1E09, City Hall

1300 Perdido Street

New Orleans, LA 70112

Dear Ms. Johnson:

Please find the enclosed original and four copies of my letter to the New Orleans City Council regarding
the Renewable Portfolio Standard (Docket No. UD-19-01).

Please file the original and three copies of the letter into the record, and return a date-stamped copy to
me.

Thank you for your assistance.
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August 5, 2109

Councilmember at Large President, President, Helena Moreno
Councilmember at Large, Jason Roger Williams
Councilmember, Joseph Giarrusso 1]

Councilmember, Jay Banks

Councilmember, Kristin Palmer

Councilmember, Jared Brossett

Councilmember Cyndi Nguyen

As a concerned Orleans Parish Resident and ratepayer, | want to THANK the City Council in
striving for additional Renewable Energy generation by Entergy New Orleans. While this has
taken time to initiate this step by Entergy New Orleans, it means that our solar power source
will become more environmentally safe and lower our utility bills.

This step by your fellow Council Members, show you are indeed concerned about our
environment and the residents of Eastern New Orleans. Knowing that this initiative is on tract
and knowing that much needed jobs would be created, is a win win for Orleans Parish.

Per David Ellis comments, "We care about our environment and our communities.”, | as a
resident of New Orleans East am looking forward to environmental safe power sources and
lower utility bills.

Again, Thank You for moving forward on the Renewable Entergy Portfolio Standard for the
ratepayers of New Orleans.
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Dawn Hebert

6846 Lake Willow Dr
New Orleans, LA 70126



